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One of Australia’s most experienced investment managers has joined the Board of
Queensland-based LGlAsuper.

Ronald Dewhurst has been appointed as an independent director on the nine-strong Board,
replacing John Wilson who resigned earlier this year.

Mr Dewhurst currently chairs a number of listed and unlisted companies, including One Vue
Holdings and Rhinomed Limited.

His investment management career spans senior leadership roles across the globe, including
Head of Global Investment Managers for fund manager Legg Mason and CEO of IOOF.

LGIAsuper chair John Smith said he was delighted to welcome Mr Dewhurst to the Board.

“A cornerstone of our investment strategy is to seek out innovative, long-life assets across the
globe,” Mr Smith said.

“Mr Dewhurst’s experience in global investment banking and asset management will strengthen
the Board’s ability to generate strong returns for our members, while managing risk
appropriately”.

The LGIAsuper Board has equal representation of member-elected, employer-nominated and
independent directors, including an independent chair.
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About LGlAsuper

LGIAsuper is a Queensland-based superannuation fund with a proud history of helping mem-
bers achieve a financially secure retirement through the provision of trusted advice, insurance
and investments. The fund invests more than $11 billion on behalf of 85,000 members.
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